BANYULE PLANNING SCHEME

21.10 MONITORING & REVIEW

08/10/2009
cé1

The Municipal Strategic Statement will be reviewed regularly to ensure that it reflects
economic, socia and environmental changes and changes to Victorian Planning Objectives
and policy — at least every three years, but more often if necessary.

Banyule City Council is developing and will commence the implementation of a
monitoring strategy which will evaluate both the achievement of strategic directions and
operational effectiveness of the administration of the scheme.

Programs developed as part of the monitoring strategy will be reported on annually and will
be used to inform the review of the Municipal Strategic Statement.
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